Appendix 3 – Invitation to participants. Survey of discharge prescribing of analgesia after surgery and Emergency Department attendance  V1

Dear Doctor, 
Survey of discharge prescribing of analgesia after surgery and Emergency Department attendance.  
I would be very grateful if you could help us to understand more about how you approach prescribing analgesia to patients after surgery or after having attended the Emergency Department. This research study will involve filling out a very short online questionnaire and should not take more than 3 minutes to complete. Participation will be confidential and all questionnaire responses will be anonymised so that you will not be able to be identified. 
The aim of this research is to investigate the current thinking about analgesic prescribing and we hope the results will aid us in designing future quality improvement and research.
If you are willing to participate please click on the link below to access the information sheet and questionnaire: RMO’s https://stephengilbert989146.typeform.com/to/Qsa2Jy - Consultants and Registrars https://stephengilbert989146.typeform.com/to/qTtSjU
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me: stephen.gilbert@health.qld.gov.au 

Many thanks, 
Stephen Gilbert
North Queensland Persistent Pain Management Service, Townsville Hospital 
and 
Champika Patullo, 
Clinical Excellence Queensland
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